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BARBER Kinzer PPS GAL RE0003943

March 2, 1989

Remington Arms Company, Inc.,
Illion, N.Y. 13357

Re: Order # R-88-05101
Dear Jack Xast,

Enclosed you will find a Remington 700 BDL with the SN
B673529%. This 1s the ritfle I spoke with Terry about on
3/1/8%, via phone.
The problem with the gun this time is that 1t canuot be
taken off of safety. This is the 3rd time this gun has been
sent to be repaired by Remington. He is nc longer happy
with this guu because his safety has been threatensd twice,
He can no longer hunt with confidence nor does he feel safe
allowing a1s partnerdgise it. He 1s requesting a new rifle
at no charge. Tarry said that you would put this rifle
through 2 few testgand would send him a new rifle no natter
what the tesgt results wouid he.
Jacn, thanks for taking tae time to satisfy our Remington
custonmer.
. Sincerely, - "\\\
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Gzna Lemoline
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